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Research Analysis 

 

The Senate Amendment to HB 2837 requires all employees of a licensed medical marijuana 

business to complete an educational training course beginning January 1, 2027, as opposed to 

Jan. 1, 2026.  

 

HB 2837 requires that, starting Jan. 1, 2027, in order to receive an employee credential, all 

employees of a licensed medical marijuana business must complete an approved educational 

training course and will be required to submit proof of completion in order to receive an 

employee credential. This training may include an overview of state statutes and administrative 

rules, patient privacy requirements, and the safe handling and storage of medical marijuana.  

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach, House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2837 requires employees of licensed medical marijuana businesses to complete educational 

training courses and to submit proof of the training to the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana 

Authority (OMMA) when applying or renewing their credentials. HB 2837 is not anticipated to 

have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or appropriations.  

 

The Senate amendment does not change the fiscal impact from the previous House analysis. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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